
Dear	Parents,	
	

We	are	so	excited	for	our	last	field	trip	this	year.		We	are	going	to	the	Living	Planet	Aquarium	in	
Draper	on	Tuesday,	May	8th.	

	
The	plans	for	the	trip	are	as	follows:	

	
• All	students	will	need	to	meet	at	the	Roy	Front	Runner	Station	no	later	than	8:15.	We	will	then	

board	the	train	and	ride	to	Draper.		A	bus	will	meet	us	there	and	shuttle	us	to	the	aquarium.	
• At	the	aquarium,	we	are	scheduled	for	a	half-day	learning	adventure	and	then	we	will	have	a	short	

time	to	explore	and	eat	lunch.	
• We	will	then	shuttle	to	the	station	and	board	the	Front	Runner	and	return	to	the	Roy	

Station	at	4:16.	You	will	need	to	pick	you	child	up	from	the	Roy	Station.	
	
The	cost	of	the	aquarium	is	usually	around	$15	for	children	and	$18	for	adults	so	we	are	ecstatic	

to	say	that	the	cost	of	this	fieldtrip	has	been	donated	by	POQA!	These	funds	were	made	possible	by	the	
generous	donations	from	parents!	If	you,	as	a	parent,	would	like	to	go	with	us,	you	are	more	than	
welcome	to.		The	cost	of	the	trip	for	parents	is	$15,	which	will	cover	the	cost	of	your	admission	into	the	
aquarium,	your	Front	Runner	ticket,	and	the	shuttle	bus	to	the	aquarium.			

	
	With	the	nature	of	this	field	trip,	we	are	only	allowing	parents	to	attend	with	us	and	all	parents	

will	be	responsible	for	a	small	group	of	children.		Please	make	other	arrangements	for	ALL	other	siblings.				
	
If	you	would	like	to	go	with	us,	please	sign	the	note	at	the	bottom	of	the	page	and	return	it	WITH	

your	payment	by	Tuesday,	May	1st.	No	money	will	be	accepted	after	this	date.		Those	who	do	not	pre-sign	
up	will	need	to	pay	full	admission	price	at	the	aquarium	that	day.	

	
Thank	you,	

The	Third	Grade	Teachers	
	

	
	
Yes,	my	child	____________________________will	be	going	on	the	field	trip	on	Tuesday,	May	8th.		Please	
remember	they	will	need	a	sack	lunch	this	day	or	mark	school	lunch	below.	
	
No,	my	child	______________________	will	not	be	going	on	the	Field	Trip	on	May	8th.	
	
_______Yes,	I	am	planning	on	attending	with	you	as	a	chaperone.		I	have	paid	the	office	the	required	$15.		
(Your	child	may	pay	this	on	their	way	to	class)	
	
_______Yes,	my	child	will	need	a	sack	school	lunch	on	this	day.	I	understand	I	will	be	charged	as	a	normal	
school	lunch.	(If	you	sign	up,	you	will	be	charged.)	
	
	
	
	

_______________________________________________	
Parent	Signature	


